
Inspections - Re: Application submittal 

Hello again,
Could you re-email me the application form that I need in order to apply for a change of use? I can't 
seem to find it in my Gmail chain.

We would like to offer hair braiding services, but don't need to do anything 
regarding plumbing or electrical.

After I spoke on the phone with you two weeks ago, I was under the impression that I could submit what 
I had and that you would request anything additional that you need. 

In appreciation,
Jay Robinson
for Mariama's Beauty Supply

On Apr 19, 2016 8:42 AM, "Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hello
we received a generic application submitted by Cybercopy in your name. Please provide an updated 
application detailing what it is you are trying to apply for. A project description is a requirement. 
Once we get a completed application, with the correct required corresponding documents, we can enter the 
application. I have attached what we received. 

From: Jay Robinson <sweetland97@gmail.com>
To: Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/19/2016 12:13 PM
Subject: Re: Application submittal
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